
 

Meeting Rescheduled 
 
2/14/2025 
 
To All Members, 
 
Out of concern for the safety of our membership due to the expected 
severe weather on Sunday, I have made the decision to reschedule the 
District 4  meeting set for February 16, 2025 
 
New Meeting Date: March 23rd, 2025. 
Time and Location: Same as originally planned - see District 4 Calendar. 
 
Please stay safe and take all necessary precautions this weekend. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
District 4 Commander, 
Tracy Nagy 
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